Department of Education
Region VII — CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

November 14, 2022
UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO & Marina H. Bernasor - YFC
Angelette A. Remolador ' - YFC
Aian B. Dolauta - YFC
Andy M. Pondavilla - San Isidro TechVoc HS, Pilar
Jaype Palma - Mahayag NHS, San Miguel
Alvin H. Alleluya - Francsico Adlaon Sr. MHS, Carmen 2
Michaela Jane E. Dano - Amb. Pablo R. Suarez NHS, Carmen
Marjun R. Bual - San Roque NHS, Alburquerque
Jairen Cay M. Palma - Inabanga High School
Ma. Stella O. Melencion - Danao NHS, Danao
Ariel C. Rosales - Ubay Science NHS
Dexter B. Cloma E Felix E. Bompat HS, Panglao
Owen B. Malicse - Baclayon NHS
Leon L. Josol - Calape NHS
Cherry C. Orcullo - Calayugan ES, Loon North
Nito Ferdinand C. Calope - Balilihan CES
Glenn M. Quinlog - Cayacay HS, Alicia
Edith P. Ararao - San Agustin NHS, Sagbayan
Wilson Macabudbud - Carmen 2 CES
Jerwin Nambatac - Mayor Pablo O. Lim MHS, Valencia
Arnel Francisco Torreon - Handumon NHS, Getafe

CONFERENCE OF THE “STUDENTS’ CONGRESS: A NATION OF HEREOS” TECHNICAL
WORKING GROUP.

1. In preparation for the upcoming Students’ Congress on December 3, 2022, the above-
mentioned members of the Technical Working Group/ Facilitators are requested to attend the
meeting on November 19, 2022 at BPSTEA Building, Tamblot Street, Tagbilaran City to
discuss the activities that will be conducted during the Students’ Congress.

2: A one day service credit will be granted to the participants for the services rendered
since November 19, 2022 falls on a Saturday.
3. Transportation and other incidental expenses are chargeable against the school MOOE
subject to the usual government accounting and auditing rules and regulations.
4. This memorandum serves as Travel Order.
5. For your support and compliance. /

B A. DAGATAN EdD, CESOV

Schools Division Superintendent
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